
 
Jubbergate: 99.2%
Ousegate:92.9%
Fishergate: 99.4%
Whip-Ma-
Whop-Ma-
Gate: 97.1%
Gillygate: 98.2%
Fossgate: 98.2%
Micklegate: 93.8%
Stonegate: 94.2%

Our School Target is 98%    National Figure 96%
This week our whole school attendance was: %  

Haxby Road
News

  A message from Mrs Robinson
Hello Haxby Road Academy families

It has been an absolute pleasure to welcome all of our wonderful children back to school! The start of
the new academic year is always an exciting time, and seeing our classrooms filled with happy, familiar
faces has been a joy.
We've been so impressed with how smart everyone looks in their uniforms. The children have also
settled into their new classes brilliantly and are already working incredibly hard. It’s clear they are ready
for a year of learning and growth.

Our Core Values

This year, we will be focusing on our three core values: trust, kindness, and self-belief. These values are
at the heart of everything we do at Haxby Road Academy because they are essential for creating a safe,
supportive, and successful school community.

Trust helps us build strong relationships with each other, knowing we can rely on our friends,
teachers, and staff.
Kindness ensures everyone feels valued and respected. By being kind, we create a positive
environment where everyone can thrive.
Self-belief empowers our children to take on new challenges, persevere when things get tough, and
be confident in their own abilities.

By nurturing these values, we can help our children become not only excellent children but also
compassionate and confident individuals. We will be weaving these themes into our lessons and
activities throughout the year.

A special welcome to all our new families! We are so happy you've joined our community and we look
forward to getting to know you. We hope you will feel at home here at Haxby Road Academy.
We hope you all had a lovely summer filled with fun and rest. We're looking forward to an amazing year
ahead!

Have a lovely weekend Mrs Robinson
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Attendance Guidance
School attendance is important for

academic success. In Summer 2024, the
government updated the way in which

they issue fines for attendance. There are
clear government guidelines for schools

that say when children should be kept off
school and when they shouldn’t. 

Please bring your child to school
every day unless your child is too
ill to attend. If they are ill please

take them to the doctors and
bring a copy of the appointment

letter into school or any other
proof. 

We know it can be hard to know
when to keep them off. Here is a
reminder of the procedures for
authorised and unauthorised

attendance. 

We want to help you understand what is classed
as an unauthorised absence with regards to
illness. The below information has been taken

from the NHS website and includes information
on common childhood illnesses. 

It is vital you follow this, as school will not
authorise your child’s absence if they feel they

are well enough to be in school.

Coughs and Colds: it’s fine to send your child to
school with a cold, cough or headache. If they

are complaining of this kind of thing please give
them medicine and bring them in. If they

deteriorate then we will call you to collect them.
Sore throat. You can still send your child to

school if they have a sore throat. 
Conjunctivitis. You don’t need to keep your

child away from school if they have conjunctivitis.
Do get advice from your pharmacist. Encourage

your child not to rub their eyes.
Further information can be found by clicking on

this website:

https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-
too-ill-for-school/

Phone school EVERY morning that
your child does not attend, before
9:00am so that their attendance

records are kept up to date.
Please leave your child’s name,

class and reason for their
absence. Please be clear about

the reason for absence. 
Do not  say unwell or ill, as this
can mean many things. If there
is no reason it will be recorded

as unauthorised. 
If we do not hear from you

regarding your child’s absence, we
will check everything is ok and visit

your house as part of our
wellbeing and safeguarding

checks. 
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